
If you are in receipt of this message, the design of a new public sanitary sewer collection 
system  appears to affect one or more properties owned and/or controlled by you.

As an affected owner, it may be in your interest to attend this meeting in order to learn more about 
how the project may affect and ultimately benefit your property. JPR Corp., the Engineering firm 

that serves the Marshall County Regional Sewer District as its’ Engineer, will be presenting and/or 
providing project specific information that may be helpful in this regard.

WHEN:  SATURDAY, JULY 12, 2025, FROM 9:00 A.M. TO 11:00 A.M.
WHERE:  THE PLYMOUTH WESLEYAN CHURCH, 11203 S. MICHIGAN ROAD, PLYMOUTH

Please note that this is not a “public hearing” regarding the project or the Marshall County Regional 
Sewer District.  Meetings for that purpose are being held & overseen on a monthly basis by the 
MCRSD on the 2nd Wednesday of the month at 9:00 AM in Room 203 in the Marshall County 

government building located at 112 W. Jefferson Street in Plymouth, Indiana.

MARSHALL COUNTY REGIONAL SEWER DISTRICT (MCRSD) 

NOTICE OF PSA-1 ENGINEERING DESIGN MEETING

If you are unable to attend this meeting, or to schedule an individual site visit with a member of 
our Engineering Team, please contact JPR via phone at 574-200-0049.  You may also contact us 

via email at questions@marshallcountyrsd.com.



JPR CORPORATION
325 S. LAFAYETTE BLVD. 
SOUTH BEND, IN 46601


